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Dear Members 
 
 
 
Please find a copy of the NCYC Audited Financial Accounts for 2017/2018 Financial Year. 
 
As per the Notice of AGM it is preferred that any questions with regard to the NCYCs Audited Financial 
Accounts be in writing so that any necessary preparation can be undertaken.  The Board ask that any 
questions be submitted in writing by the 3rd August, 2018 would be appreciated. 
 
As per the Constitution 
 
21.3 The Chair of the AGM must allow a reasonable opportunity for the Members as a whole at the 
meeting to ask questions about or make comments on the management of the club. 
 
21.4 If the Clubs auditor or his or her representative is at the meeting, the chair of the AGM must allow a 
reasonable opportunity for the members as a whole at the meeting to ask the auditor or his or her 
representative questions relevant to the conduct of the audit and the preparation and content of the 
auditor’s report.  
 
 
Regards  
 
 

 
 
Paul O’Rourke 
Chief Executive Officer 
Date 25 June 2018 














































